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This Week’s Dazzling Dotties! 
 

 
 

The last celebration assembly of this half 
term and the teachers made some 
fabulous choices.  
We heard about determined workers, 
fabulous homework projects, respectful 
listening to a visitor, care towards a child 
who had hurt themselves, fabulous 
writing and much, much more.  
Well done to all of you, we are very 
proud of you.  

 

What have we been up to…? 

This week we come to the end of another half term! So much has happened this half term, from trips to 

Wales, to visits to Telford Town Park, and simply enjoying our own beautiful nature reserve. School has 

been busy with singing and cookery and art projects to name just a few activities! The lighter, brighter 

and hopefully warmer days are on their way, and we look forward to seeing you all after the half-term 

break on Monday 24th February where more exciting learning is already planned by our fantastic team of 

teaching staff.  

Again, thank you for your continued support for this wonderful school. Mrs. Thomas  

Dothill Cup: Mrs. Renshaw’s Year 2 class have won this week! She said: It’s taken a while, but I really 
want to nominate my class this week. My nomination comes after a culmination of hard work and 
enthusiasm towards their collage art unit this half term. In these lessons the children have shown great 
focus, a calm nature, attention to detail, creativity, great concentration and lovely group work (when we 
did the printing aspect, and they had to take turns to use the rollers and wait patiently). 

I have looked forward to our art lessons every week and they have produced some fabulous nature 
inspired collages. I really do think they deserve this. 

Well done and well deserved – your artwork truly looks wonderful!        

Dazzling Dotties   Weekly Update    Attendance   Important Dates    Reminders   Mental Health    

Contact school on 01952 386870 or 

by email on dothill@taw.org.uk  

Don’t forget to check the school website for regular updates. 

www.dothillprimaryschool.co.uk  

Check out our Facebook page: Dothill Primary School, Telford 

14.02.25 

mailto:dothill@taw.org.uk
http://www.dothillprimaryschool.co.uk/


  

Attendance  
Wow! This week four classes have achieved 98% attendance - well done to Miss Dhariwal’s Year 1 class, 

Mrs Gill’s Year 1 class, Mrs Longland and Mrs Horsfall’s Year 4 class and Miss Webb’s Year 2 class. You 

have been in school living the Dothill values and learning lots of intersting facts and life skills.  

Remember, being in school, on time, each day, is the best way to ensure your child makes good progress. 

Dates for your diary  

14.2.25  Break up for half term 
24.2.25  Return to school 
3-4.3.25  Parent Consultations  
5.3.25               Year 4 Trip – Legoland Discovery  
6.3.25               Year 3 Trip – Legoland Discovery 
6.3.25               World Book Day (more info to follow) 
11.4.25  Break up for Easter  
28.4.25  Summer Term begins 

Ready 

Respectful 

Safe 

BE  YOUR  BEST 
 
 

 

                      


